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I am strongly opposed to house bill SB 210. I am an Oregon voter & I will remember 

your position in the next election. 

I am opposed to this bill for the simple reason that voter fraud is statically insignificant 

and photo ID does not & will not make any difference. 

Between 2000-2019 Oregon citizens cast approximately 61 million votes by mail. In 

that same time frame, there were only 38 convictions for voter fraud, that’s a 

0.0000006% of votes cast. 

 


